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Arlene Tavani Tiem 9
From: o , Dave Stoldt _ .

Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2012 2:58 PM , ' '
To: Arlene Tavani . o 4
Subject: Fwd: September Ranch water permit R E C E EVE D '
Correspondence Nov 19 2012

David §. Stoldt

- General Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
PO Box 85 / 5 Harris Court; Building G
~ Monterey, CA 93940

831.658.5651

Begin forwarded message:

From: <schachtersj@comcast.net>

Date: November 18, 2012 12; 08:04 PM PST
To: <dstoldt@mpwmd.dst.ca.us>

Subject: September Ranch water permit

Dear Mr Stoldt

I understand that the Board will be considering a water permit for September Ranch

in Carmel Valley at a meeting on Monday, November 19. If such a permit is allowed, 1

-would strongly encourage the Board to direct CalAm to disconnect the entire Ranch

project from any CalAm connections, since they claim they have plenty of water on their
own. If they run out of water, CalAm would be obligated to pr0v1de it after the fact if there
are connections. This happened at CV Ranch after many promises that they would not
need CalAm water. I am concerned that the development may eventually take water that

they should not rightfully have.
Thank you for con51der1ng my request.

' Smcerely, .

Sandra Schachter

-74 Poppy Road -

Carmel Valley, CA 93924



